
Parochial House:  071 96 41010                                                      
Churchtv.ie/drumshanbo. 

www.drumshanboparish@gmail.com                                              
Facebook: drumshanboparish.   

  Masses: Monday 18th Oct to Sunday 24th Oct                                                              
      (28th Sunday in Ordinary time).  

Mon. 9.00 a.m. (Convent)   Special Intention.  

Tue.  7.00 p.m. (Convent )   

Wed  9.00 a.m. (Convent)     

Wed  7.00 p.m. (Church)    

 Thu.  9.00 a.m. (Convent)   

  Fri.   9.00 a.m. (Convent)   

Fri.    7.00 p.m. (Church)  Vera and Desmond Flynn.  

S  at  10.00 a.m. (Convent)   Jimmy Donnelly.  

Sat. 7.00 p.m. (Church)   The Cullen Family.  

Sun.   9.00 a.m. (Convent)   Pro Populo.  

Sun.  11.30 a.m. ( Church)  Helen McCauley (1st Anniversary)  

Saturday 16th October . 7.00 p.m.  Peggy and Willie Moran.  

Sunday  17th October   9.00 a.m.  Canon Tom McHale  

Sunday  17th October  11.30 a.m.  Harry and Delia Finlay.   

Eucharistic Ministers next weekend.   Group C            

Readers next weekend:      Vigil Étáin O’Connell, Ruby Mae Keane, Grace Harding.           

Convent Group A Sunday 11.30 a.m. Mary Gilhooley and John Flynn.  

Altar Society:   Month of October Group G.  

Baptisms:  We welcome into our Christian Community Cian Gorani and                     

David Stokes and Ryan Moran .  

 

 Message for Mission Sunday 24th October 2021 

Mission Month and World Mission Sunday presents us with an opportunity 

to express our gratitude for the contribution we, as Irish people, have made 

to the mission of the Church to spread the Gospel of Christ in different 

parts of the globe.  We remember and give thanks for the courage                      

the enthusiasm, and the generosity of so many people who have given 

their lives to the spread of the Gospel.  They help bring the message of 

Christ to the peoples of the world. 

As Perfect of the Congregation for the Evangelisation of Peoples, Cardinal 

Luis AntonioTagle shared that in Africa alone, with a population of 1.3             

billion across 54 countries, “more than 74000 religious sisters and over 

46000 priests are operating 7274 hospitals and clinics, staffing 2346 

homes for the elderly and vulnerable and educating over 19 million children 

in 45088 primary schools.  In many rural areas they are the only providers 

of heath care and education.  Although 19.4% of Africans are Catholic, the 

Church reaches out to all people in need across the continent.                        

Likewise in Asia, a continent with a population of 4.6 billion, of whom 3.3% 

Catholic, the Church provides healthcare, charity assistance,                                   

and education to people of all faiths and none                                                         

                                                                                                                                     (  Dermot Farrell, Archbishop of Dublin) 

             

Once again it is my time to say “Thank You” for the recent gift of your                

Harvest Dues.  At the risk of repeating myself, again, I just want to say how 

humbled I am by your generosity, all through the pandemic weeks ,months 

and all down the years. One could never repay you.                                                    

I just want to say to you all thank you...heartfelt.                                                                             

                                                                                                                                                                                                                 (  Fr. Frankie) 

 

Saturday                       
evening Mass 

7.00 p.m. 
        St. John Paul 11 

October month of the 
Rosary.  Rosary on Wed 
and Friday evening @ 

6.30 on Webcam and in 
Parish Church.  

An Tostal Bingo:  Each Wed night in the Mart Carpark at 8 pm . October is Breast 

Cancer Awareness month, all proceeds for the month to Breast Cancer Awareness. 

Your continued support much appreciated. Thank You.                                                      

Mayflower Bingo: Bingo will resume indoors in the Mayflower on Monday, October 

25th @ 8.30 pm. Looking forward to welcoming back our regular patrons.                              

 


